
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Contra Costa Crisis Services Hub Project in Fiscal Year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Contra Costa County Health Services 

Department – Behavioral Health Division located at 1340 Arnold Drive, Suite 200, Martinez, 

California 94553. 

 

The funding would be used to renovate a County-owned facility to establish the Contra Costa 

Crisis Hub, which would consolidate and expand access to integrated mental health and 

substance use treatment services to best address the needs of County residents. Its goal is to 

divert clients from costly services such as psychiatric emergency services and emergency 

department services; provide a new level of care for those seeking substance use services; and 

provide and expand a system of crisis support less dependent on law enforcement. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

      Mark DeSaulnier 

Member of Congress 

 


